
        
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 

 16 November 2020 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

Further to my letter dated 11 November 2020, I have the honour to circulate, 

as an annex to this letter, additional information regarding the guidelines for submission 

of pre-recorded statements for the Special Session 

the


